COPY OF AIR LETTER

1.1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
10th April, 1959

Dear Sirs,

Mqtorshig RYAD"

With reference to your letter of the 30th
October, I shall be glad 4o learn whether you are
yet in a position to state what arrangemente are
proposed to be made for the Donkey Boller Survey
to Be carried out.

: Port
Postponement of the/Screwshaft Survey
until July next has been agreed to by the Comnittee.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clacgifieztion Committee.

Messrs. Gellatly, Hankey & Co. (Saudi Arsbia) Ltde,
Lloyd's Agents,

JEDDAH,

Saudi Arabia.
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